
The Gables

NEWSLETTER
March - April

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Dates for the 
Diary 

Mother’s Day 
Afternoon Tea: 
Friday 20th March 
Tickets will cost £2 
each, and will go on 

sale on 
Monday 2nd March
Mummy’s, nana’s, 

grandma’s, auntie’s and 
sisters welcome.

Grandparents 
Gardening 
Morning: 

Monday 14th April 
Tickets will cost 

£2 each

All proceeds raised will
go towards the 

NSPCC 

Little Lambs
The Little Lambs have been taking 
part in some exciting experiments! 
They have taken part in Humpty 
Dumpty’s egg smash, made their 
own bath-bombs, watched glitter 
balloon explosions in awe and 
observed the magic of colour mixing 
in a skittles experiment!

The Little Lambs have joined ‘Ted’ 
on a walk. During this we explored 
our community by looking at road-
works, making a trip to the local food 
shop and going on a visit to see the 
animals on the farm!

Mindfulness 
Mondays!

As you may be aware, we have 
now been carrying out regular 
mindfulness sessions with our 

children for quite some time. We 
would like to share these with all 
parents so if you would be inter-
ested in joining in with one of our 
sessions then please speak to a 

member of staff.

We have lots of new friends joining our Little Lambs room, so we 
have been exploring feelings and have introduced a feelings 
mirror. To develop this further we have been exploring the book 
‘Hug’ with the children which promotes developing relationships 
and an awareness and care for others. 



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

Party time! 

Little Farmers 
The Farmers have gained a new friend at nursery - ‘Vlad’ the 
skeleton! They have really enjoyed learning all about the 
human body, including the skeleton and organs, learning some 
new and interesting bone names. To develop this further we 
joined in with a skeleton dance and listened to the ‘Funny 
Bones’ stories.

The Farmers have enjoyed taking part in a new Proprioception 
activity, where we have focused more on horizontal body 
movements including ‘pushing’ and ‘pulling’. This allows 
children muscles to stretch and be stimulated and encourages 
the children to work together by developing their peer 
relationships. Our nursery Proprioception activities have also 
been shared with our other Fisherfield nurseries; we will also 
be sharing more information with parents at our first 
Proprioception Session on Wednesday 4th March at 2:30pm. 
Further information will be provided nearer to the time.

Thank you to all parents who have joined in with our ‘Secret 
Reader’ and have been into nursery to read to our children. 
Also thank you to all parents who have brought in stories and 
props from home and who have been joining in with our colour 
and sound of the week by bringing objects into nursery for us 
to share and explore.

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

Party time! 

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 


